
Wine Tasting and Reception 
6:00-8:00 pm 

November 11th 2014 
              

 Location:     The Wine Wave 
                            900 E Atlantic Ave  

                   Delray Beach 
 

Suggested tax deductible donation: $10 
Proceeds will benefit the IRC. 

Celebrate South  
Florida Biodiversity 

30 Years with IRC 

The Institute for  
Regional Conservation 

John M. Campanola  
Financial Services Professional 
561-212-2903 

Come learn about the Institute for Regional Conservation (501c3) and 
the work we do protecting native habitat throughout South Florida 
while tasting great wines and enjoying music and hors d’oeuvres. 

Contact: irc@regionalconservation.org 

The Institute for Regional Conservation is dedicated to the protection, restoration, and long-term management of 
biodiversity on a regional basis, and to the prevention of regional extinctions of rare plants, animals, and ecosystems.  

Three endangered species 
protected by IRC’s work. 

Sponsored by:  

mailto:irc@regionalconservation.org

